
Formal Complaint Regarding Ongoing Road 

Construction 

Date: [Insert Date] 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

[Email Address] 

[Phone Number] 

[Recipient's Name] 

[Title] 

[Department/Organization Name] 

[Address] 

[City, State, Zip Code] 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I am writing to formally express my concerns regarding the ongoing road construction on 

[specific road/street name] and its adverse impacts on safety in our community. 

Since the initiation of the construction project on [start date of the construction], residents have 

experienced numerous issues including increased traffic congestion, lack of properly marked 

detours, and hazardous conditions for pedestrians and cyclists. These issues pose significant risks 

to public safety. 

I urge your office to assess the situation promptly and implement necessary measures to ensure 

the safety of all residents and road users. This may include improved signage, traffic control 

personnel, and enhanced communication regarding project timelines and safety protocols. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. I look forward to your prompt response 

and a resolution to these safety concerns. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 


